THELIGHTOF THEWORID N
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2016
"CAVE QUEST"
August 8-12 from 6:00-8:30 p.m.
at St. Paul's UCC (Kutztown)

VBS is coming soonl The St. Paul's UCC VBS program is back for another fun
summer program titied "Cave Quest.” Please plan o register asap (but no
later than July 8) by completing the attached form or contacting Louise
Moyer at 610-641-0507 or LouiseMoyerl3@gmail.com. Children from age 2
thru Grade 6 will have a blast! We are also looking for adult and older youth
helpers too. There is no charge for the program. Come join the spelunking
fun!

CAVE QUEST VBS at St. Paul's UCC (Kutztown)

Child's Name: Child's Age & Current Grade: ___ /__

Parent's Name: Parent's Phone:

Emergency Contact Phone Number (during VBS):

Parent's Email Address:

I am willing to help by:
Serving as a Station Leader Rotating with Classes

Helping with Stations




